
Teladoc Health connects you with 24/7 access to care for many
non-emergency illnesses, even when you can’t get an

appointment with your primary care doctor due to home
displacement or medical offices being temporarily closed.

VIRTUAL
MEDICAL
VISITS ARE
FREE* 

Individuals in the Counties of Otero and Lincoln who have been displaced or who cannot

access medical care as a result of the fires can seek treatment from a licensed health

care professional for any non-emergency illness by calling Teladoc Health directly.

Individuals seeking physician authorization for prescription refills of non-narcotic drugs

can also get assistance. For emergencies, patients should call 911.

 855-2﻿25-5032
**Free Teladoc telemedicine visits are available for a limited time only. For

the most current information regarding the availability of free visits,
please visit our website or contact customer support.


